January 6, 2014

Thomas S. Burack, Chairman

New Hampshire Site Evaluation Committee
N.H. Department of Environmental Services
29 Hazen Drive

Concord, NH 03302-0095

Re: Docket 2013-02; Wild Meadows Wind Application of Atlantic Wind, LLC
Dear Chairman Burack:

I was recently made aware of a December 22, 2013 email letter filed with the NH Site Evaluation
Committee that was signed Ms, Shirley Felong of Danbury, NH.

You may be aware that this letier appears to be written by Iberdrola and was apparently
submitted via an Iberdrola Renewables website, Please see: ‘
http://iberdrolarenewables.us/wildmeadows/send-support-letter.html,

While Iberdrola is entitled to campaign for its project, the public should be made aware that the
company's advocacy letter makes statements that are inconsistent with the information submitted
in the above referenced matter. Specifically, Iberdrola's letter claims the project will reduce CO2
emissions by 340 million pounds a year (170,000 short tons) but the project application states
CO2 emissions will be reduced by 130,983 short tons. (Wild Meadows Wind application,
Section 1, page 78).

Thank you for your attention.

Cindy Kudlik

Chair, Grafton Wind Group
PO Box 314

Grafton, NH 03240

cc;  Michael lacopino
Peter Roth



